
 
 

LETTER OF BUDGET TRANSMITTAL 

Date:  January 3, 2019 

To:  Division of Local Government 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 521 
Denver, Colorado  80203 

Attached are the 2019 budget and budget message for INVERNESS WATER AND 
SANITATION DISTRICT in Arapahoe and Douglas Counties, Colorado, submitted pursuant to 
Section 29-1-113, C.R.S.  This budget was adopted on December 5, 2018.  If there are any 
questions on the budget, please contact 

Randall S. Warren 
Mulhern MRE, Inc. 

188 Inverness Drive West, #150 
Englewood, CO 80112 

Telephone number:  (303) 649-9857 

I, Randall S. Warren, General Manager for the Inverness Water and Sanitation District, hereby 
certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of the 2019 budget. 

By:  
Randall S. Warren, General Manager 

  












